
Please join us on Wednesday, May 29th at 7:00 PM in Murray Hall 

to hear a special end-of-the-year PTO Speaker. 

 

Jerry Mitchell, an Education and Outreach Specialist at the 

Pennsylvania Office of the Attorney General, will be returning to talk 

about online safety and keeping our kids safe and informed as we 

head into summer vacation.  

 

Jerry Mitchell was our guest speaker last year during a PTO meeting, 

and we began the school year by inviting him to speak to students. 

Jerry is such a knowledgeable and dynamic speaker that we have 

asked him back again for another session to help us all navigate the 

online world our kids live in today. He has an important message to 

share – no matter what age your student is. 

 

This meeting is intended for parents only. Jerry would like this 

meeting to be a back and forth discussion, so please bring your 

questions! We are working with Jerry to schedule a day in the Fall 

where he will come and speak with students in a smaller setting.  

 

 

 

"Those of us who grew up in the 1980s — none of us saw this 

coming. But we have to deal with it. This is the world our kids live 

in. They will make friends on it, or people they think are friends."     

-Jerry Mitchell  

"We are not anti-technology. We want them to embrace it. Grow. 

Learn with it. Just be safe with it. Use it, but don't misuse it."            

-Jerry Mitchell 


